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David Ryecroft Joined Haywards Heath & District Probus Club 2000 Died 3rd February 2020

David Ryecroft
David died on 3rd February 2020. He was a very modest and
genuine person. Carol, his wife, told us that David had requested a
quiet family funeral and, in particular, no eulogy.

He joined the Haywards Heath & District Probus Club in 2000 and
was the Club Treasurer from 2000 to 2004.

He recorded his interests as Photography, Aeronautics, Computing,
Travel and DIY.

David’s career included service in the Royal Engineers.

As is our custom, the Club made a donation to St Peter & St James in memory of David.


